
 

 

         
 

 

CONSTRUCTION NOTIFICATION 
 

 

April 2015 

 

Dear Resident: 

 

As part of the BlackWolf Stage 2 development, site grading will be occurring in the 

highlighted area on the attached figure. Beginning in May 2015 with an estimated 

completion in August 2015, grading will occur adjacent to Uplands, BlackWolf 

Stage 1 and Hardieville. Site grading includes topsoil stripping, earthmoving, 

stockpiling and placement. 

 

Upon completion of the grading activities, the BlackWolf Blvd deep utility and 

surface works construction will commence in the Fall of 2015 with an estimated 

completion in the Spring of 2016. Deep utility construction includes water, sewer 

and storm line installation. Surface works construction includes sidewalks, curbs, 

street lighting and paving. 

  

All construction will be conducted in accordance with the current City of Lethbridge 

Noise Bylaw #5270. Dust control will be performed as needed by the contractor 

undertaking the work.  The attached figure details the limits and approximate timing 

of construction activities for BlackWolf Stage 2. 

 

To ensure safety and security we are asking the public to please stay clear of the site 

and all construction activities for the duration of the project. 

 

For inquiries, please contact: 

                                       
City of Lethbridge      Amec Foster Wheeler 

Lethbridge Land      Environment & Infrastructure 

(403) 320-3905      (403)  329-1467 


